We feel so fortunate that James has the opportunity to take part in Vectis Radio's 4 P's project. He is
a confident young person with lots to say, but sometimes finds it hard to express himself succinctly
and have meaningful interactions with others.

He has been so warmly encouraged at Vectis Radio and the team are full of enthusiasm for his ideas,
where his contributions are welcomed and valued. He has undoubtedly learnt about broadcasting but
just as importantly he has learnt to work as part of a team, develop his independence and receive
recognition for his efforts. Throughout Covid 19 James has continued to research and record his
weekly segment for the 4 P's podcast, and although studio visits have rarely been possible he has
continued to feel part of the team and was very proud to attend an outside broadcast in the summer.

James willingly researches his topics each week and takes pride in what he records. We are so grateful
to everyone at Vectis Radio and hope that James and many others may continue to benefit from the
4P's project.
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